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19th April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Year 3 are going to be visiting the Cliffe Castle Museum on Thursday 18th May 2023. As part of 
our history topic we will be looking at the exhibits linked to Ancient Egypt and taking part in a 
workshop.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30am therefore children need to arrive at school at 8:40am so that 
we have time to register them and sort out groupings. We will be back at school at approximately 
2:50pm.  
 
We are requesting a contribution of £12.83 per child, which will need to be paid via Parent Pay. 
The cost covers coach travel and the workshops we will be participating in. Unfortunately, if 
insufficient contributions are received then the trip may need to be cancelled.  
 
Children need to wear school uniform with comfortable footwear and bring a healthy a packed 
lunch and full water bottle. Children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed 
lunch from school. 
 
Please make your payment via ParentPay no later than Friday 5th May 2023. Please contact the 
office if you have any questions or need further help/support. 
 
 
 
Many Thanks 
Year 3 Team 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


